
Good Evening Braves, 
 
We are in week 2 of our time away from school and things can be very difficult for us. I 
want you to know that I’m available by email as well as my main voicemail at Salt Creek, 
which I check daily. These are important to use, alongside the crisis resources listed on 
the district website (loganelm.org).  I miss you all very much and please don’t hesitate to 
contact me or talk with a trusted adult if there’s anything we can do to help. 
 
Thinking of you, and wishing you calmness, safety, & happiness! 
 
Mrs. Grube      
tahnee.grube@loganelmschools.com 
(740) 332-4212 
 
Feeling Anxious - Complete this activity. Feel free to move around the house or step 
outside in order to complete it until you start to notice your mind and body relax. 
Anxiety can be noticed with thoughts or feelings of something bad is about to happen, 
shortness of breath, holding our breath, clenched teeth, balling our hands up into 
fists, increased heart rate, feeling irritated, sweaty palms, feeling like we have 
‘butterflies’ in our stomach, crying, etc. 



 
 
Feeling Discouraged - Trying to focus on schoolwork at times and handling our new 
daily routine can cause us to feel like we have no control over what’s going on in our 
lives. How we talk to ourselves is extremely important at all times, especially now. 
Everytime we start to feel discouraged, replace the current thought you’re having 
with one of these positive, realistic thoughts.  
 



 
 
Social Emotional Activities - This is a great tool to use in addition to the activities 
your teachers have provided you. This can be done not only with someone in your 
family, but also a friend. You can keep track of your progress and share when it’s 
best to be around others, calling a friend and sharing what each of you have 
completed for the day, or shared with your teacher through email or a classroom 
page they’ve created. 
 



 
 
 
 
  


